
THE NATIONAL WOMEN’S CONFERENCE:
TAKING 1977 INTO THE 
21ST CENTURY

Gloria Steinem wants you, on the 40th Anniversary of the 
National Women’s Conference, to capture your story. Your 

memories matter. 

A Sharing Stories Challenge from 
Gloria Steinem 

Contact
Vince Lee | velee@uh.edu | 713.743.9753

Lisa Cruces | ecruces@uh.edu | 713.743.9903

Tell your story about 1977.  Snap a short video or audio story on your smartphone or write down 
your story. Email them to sharingstories77@gmail.com

The Sharing Stories campaign is part of the 40th Anniversary conference, November 6-7, 2017, at 
the University of Houston. For more information and tips on how to capture your story: 

www.uh.edu/class/77womensconf

“It’s been my experience in traveling that the National Women’s Conference held in 
Houston was a personal and transforming milestone for many people, from Indian 
Country to inner cities, from local issues to global human rights.

If you were part of a story that started there -- whether you were present or its events have 
echoed in your life, tell us your story so that we can learn the impact of this representative 
national conference -- the result of elections in every state and territory -- that too few 
people know about and that history books neglect.”  

- Gloria Steinem


